
WE ARE KICKING OFF A SCHOOL-WIDE
FUNDRAISER THIS COMING FRIDAY, OCTOBER
20TH AND WOULD SINCERELY APPRECIATE
YOUR SUPPORT. FUNDRAISERS ARE VERY

IMPORTANT FOR THE SCHOOL! THE MONEY
RAISED WILL BENEFIT EVERYONE FROM OUR

STUDENTS, TEACHERS AND FACULTY
THROUGHOUT THE SCHOOL.

FALL
BEAR CREEK ELEMENTARY 

PTA SPONSORED

FUNDRAISER
OCTOBER 20TH THRU NOVEMBER 3RD

***FUNDRAISER PACKETS WILL BE GOING HOME
WITH STUDENTS ON FRIDAY, OCTOBER 20TH.***


